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Attendance (13.10.23-19.10.23) 
 

(Whole School Target—97%) 
 

Barn Owls – 98.9% 
Hawk Owls—95% 
Eagle Owls– 90% 

 
Year to date (whole school)—96.04% 

CELEBRATING OUR CHILDREN’S SUCCESS 
 
Well done to Arthur, Bella, Chloe and 
Ava who all successfully completed 
‘Ready, Set, Read!’, the Summer  
Reading Challenge for 
2023.  
 
 
 

Pupil progress meetings will take place in 

the week beginning 6th November and are a 

wonderful opportunity for you 

to discuss your child’s learning 

with their class teacher.  

 

Sign up sheets are outside the 

classrooms now. If you have any questions 

please get in touch.  

 

The 'Virtues Project'   

 

The 'Virtues Project'  helps us all to  

develop good character qualities such as  

kindness, honesty and creativity in our children. 

Every two weeks we will focus on a virtue which 

is introduced at the start of the two weeks at  

Monday's assembly. This time we have been 

focussing on  “Friendliness‘‘. 

 

During this time, everyone will look to identify 

pupils in each class who are demonstrating this 

virtue.  

The children who have been identified this time 

are: 

 

Barn Owls –  Chloe 

Hawk Owls –  Eloise 

Eagle Owls –  Iris 

 

www.virtuesineducation.com 

Car seats legislation 

 

We would like to respectfully 

remind parents and other  

family members of the laws 

regarding car seats for  

children. The link below 

gives clear guidance for  

parents and others who may be 

required to transport  

children.  

 

https://www.gov.uk/child-car-

seats-the-rules 

Harvest  
 
Thank you to all our parents for your  
patience last Friday. A number of heavy 
downpours were forecast, so we  
organised the bus to take all our  
children to the church.  
 
Thank you to everyone who donated food to 
the Helston & Lizard Foodbank as part of 
our Harvest Celebration.  
 
Mr Sturges delivered our donations to the 
Foodbank on Monday, and the staff there 
were blown away by your generosity!  

http://www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.virtuesineducation.com
https://www.gov.uk/child-car-seats-the-rules
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Garras Owlets—job vacancy 
 
Garras Owlets are looking 
got recruit a preschool  
assistant from January 2024.  
 
Please see the link below for 
more details,. 
 
https://
www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk/
website/vacancies/630683 

Remembrance Sunday 

 

We have been invited to send a  

representative to lay a wreath at the 

War Memorial on  

Remembrance Sunday 12th  

November at 10.40am.  

 

If your child would like to lay the 

wreath for the school, please let us 

know.  

DIARY DATES 

Fri 20 Oct Mr Sturges out – Mr Atkinson supply 

Fri 20 Oct No GAMES CLUB 

23-27 Oct HALF TERM BREAK 

Mon 30 Oct Eagle Owls-Swallows Gym 1-3pm 

Mon 30 Oct ‘DRAW IT’ Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Tue 31 Oct Barn Owls Forest School 9am-12 

Tue 31 Oct Nasal Flu immunisation 

Tue 31 Oct SPORTS Club 3.15-4.15pm (£2 per child, please) 

Wed 1 Nov NO SATS Club – Mrs Rayner out on training 

Thu 2 Nov Hawk Owls-Swallows Gym 1-2pm 

Thu 2 Nov Barn Owls-Swallows Gym 2-3pm 

Thu 2 Nov FILM Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Fri 3 Nov GAMES Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Mon 6 Nov Parent consultations this week 

Mon 6 Nov No ‘DRAW IT’ Club today 

Tue 7 Nov Cross Country Race 3 (KS2) Mullion 4pm 

Thu 9 Nov Governors meeting 5.30pm 

Sun 12 Nov Remembrance Service @ Mawgan War Memorial 

More dates on the school website… 

 
School Meals—new menu 
 
There is a new menu from the 
30th November 2023. A copy is 
available on the school website.  
 
If you have any questions, 
please get in touch.  
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